

SEPTEMBER 2024 NEWSLETTER

Family Promise September Statistics

35 families across all programming 9 families placed into permanent housing

Families still in programming:

6 in Rotational/Static shelter 6 in 2nd stage housing 3 in 3rd stage housing 1 in Aftercare Services





Missions Moment:

We had some challenges in housing this month. We started the month with a half empty shelter, filled the shelter, and all of those families moved as well. That's a lot of movement.

A couple of the families we were serving were facing very difficult challenges. Thank you for supporting us as we walked alongside them. We truly couldn't do this without your help!

GREAT NEWS!

After a long, hard journey our mom, dad, and three kids from shelter just secured permanent housing!

OCTOBER SIGN UP GENIUS

SCAN HERE!





HUGE SHOUTOUT TO OUR HOST SITES IN SEPTEMBER!

BURLINGTON LUTHERAN / EDISON LUTHERAN
COMMUNION / GRACE PRESBYTERIAN

SHELTER DRIVE

During the month of October you can support our seasonal shelter by donating any of these items at Bethlehem Lutheran Church.

Food items:
Canned fruit & veggies
Meat (fresh and frozen)
Breakfast items
Chicken broth
Tomato sauce/paste
Pasta noodles
Kid-friendly snacks

Shelter needs:
First aid items
Toilet paper/paper
towels
Clorox wipes
Dish/hand soap
Laundry detergent



GIFT CARD DRIVE

Let us know if your church or congregation would like to host a gift card drive!



Fred Meyer Community Rewards

DONATE TODAY!

ARE YOU A FRED MEYER CUSTOMER?
LOG INTO YOUR FRED MEYER ACCOUNT (NOT ON THE APP), SCROLL DOWN TO THE BOTTOM AND CLICK ON FRED MEYER COMMUNITY REWARDS AND FOLLOW THE INSTRUCTIONS THERE. YOU CAN SEARCH FOR FAMILY PROMISE OF SKAGIT VALLEY EITHER BY NAME OR QT745.

NEW USERS WILL NEED TO CREATE AN ACCOUNT AND THEN LINK YOUR CARD LIKE ABOVE.





WE WANT TO EXTEND A HUGE

THANK YOU!

TO OUR SPONSORS FOR OUR "IMPROVING WITH AGE" GALA

JANICKI INDUSTRIES

JANICKI

PUGET SOUND ENERGY



STILES & LEHR INC.





Our first gala was a success!

Thank you to all those who attended and donated.

We raised over \$54,000!

Our guests enjoyed the beautiful setting at Bertlesen Winder while playing lawn games, participating in raffles, eating dinner by Max Dales and dancing to music by For What It's Worth.

"It was such a fun evening that felt so much like a family celebration. So many people commented as they left about the wonderful time they had." - Tami Rowe

Watch for information for next year's 10-year celebration soon!

VOLUNTEER HONOREES

MT. VERNON FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH EDISON LUTHERAN CHURCH MT. VERNON PRESBYTERIAN

LAURIN VANCE - FOUNDER
BRAD CLURE - TECH SUPPORT
CAROLYN GREGG - LONG TIME COORDINATOR

